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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers: 
 
1 Format has been updated and all changes to the text have been highlighted in yellow 
 
2 Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewers as follows: 
 

(1) The abstract has been updated and re-written according to the WJG guidelines. 
(2) All figures and tables have been moved to the end of the manuscript and then uploaded 

induvidually 
(3) Invasive cancer has been defined clearly in the early text (page 6 last paragraph) 
(4) The use of EUS and chromo-endoscopy has been defined in the text (Page 6 and 7) 
(5) Table 2 has been removed completely 
(6) ESD has been discussed as an intervention in Asia but still not widely available in UK 

(page 5, paragraph 2) 
(7) All figures are provided in their original un-edited format 
(8) Core tip and key words have been added 

 
3 References and typesetting were corrected as per WJG instructions 



 
Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastroenterology. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
 
 
Dr Rehan Haidry 

Consultant Gastroenterologist, 

University College Hospital, 

Senior Research Associate,  

National Medical Laser Centre, 

University College London, 

Email: r.haidry@ucl.ac.uk 

 


